>>> "Richard Abrahams" <rwabrahams@maine.rr.com> 7/30/2007 2:20:15 PM >>>

Hi Tammy,

At 12:30 this afternoon I delivered to Building Inspections a signed and 

sealed set of revised drawings incorporating responses to your 3 comments 

below. These responses can be found in Revision Clouds and in the Revision 

Block on each drawing.

Please confirm that Inspections review of the Architectural and Engineering 

drawings is now complete, and that the Architectural and Engineering 

drawings can now be checked off as one of the necessary completed conditions 

for a building permit.  I realize that that this does not qualify Chabad for 

a full building permit, as other issues outside my responsibility remain 

unresolved.  Thanks.

Richard Abrahams, AIA, Architect









July 30, 2007

Donald A. Corwin, Owner, Assoc. AIA

A  R  X /a s s o c i a t e s

47 Orchard Street       

Auburn,   Maine   04210
Dear Don:

Enclosed are the materials you requested on Friday, July 27, 2007 in order prepare a new application for site plan and conditional use review for the Chabad House on Pomeroy Street.  The materials include an application, checklist, fee schedule, neighborhood meeting packet and a copy of the site plan ordinance. The project is also subject to the conditional use standards in the zoning ordinance.  I have included the R-3 zone and the Conditional Use Standards of Section 14-474.  The complete Land Use Code is available on the City’s web page.
If you have any questions about the process, please contact me at 874-8699. 

Sincerely,

Barbara Barhydt

Development Review Services Manager

Cc:
Lee Urban, Director, Department of Planning and Development
Alexander Jaegerman, Planning Division Director


Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator


Jeannie Bourke, Inspection Division Director


Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel
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